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Comments: I am concerned about the Emerald Lake Shelter Reconstruction Project #66370. I am a believer that

the wild places left on this planet should be "left" wild. This means that no shelters or human construction should

be found anywhere in a wilderness. This also means that if human persons desire to enter into wild areas, they

should be prepared for extreme weather or other incidents that can occur because they are in a habitat

environment. Habitats for animals, not us. We have spread like a plague over this planet and should not entice

humans to spread into what is left of our wild places. If someone wants to venture into the wild, they should be

prepared to rough it in every way. Period. No construction, no shelters, no showers, no roads. 


